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Mr Ken Kanofski Ourref: SS|18_9364
Chief Executive

Roads & Maritime Services

20-44 Ennis Road

MILSONS POINT NSW 2061

Attention: Ms Deanne Forrest

Dear Mr Kanofski
RE: M12 Motorway: Amended SEARs (SSI 9364)

Please find attached a copy of the amended Secretary’s Environmental Assessment
Requirements (SEARS) for the preparation of an Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) for the
M12 Motorway proposal. This amendment includes guidelines for preparing assessment
documentation relevant to the Environmental Protection and Biodiversity Conservation Act 1999
provided by the Commonwealth Department of the Environment and Energy regarding impacts
on matters of national environmental significance.

Should you have any enquiries regarding the amended SEARs, please contact Naomi Moss on
(02) 9274 6351 or at naomil.moss@planning.nsw.gov.au

Yours sincerely

30/(@/'%’

Director Transport Assessments
As delegate of the Secretary
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